AUniversity of Mumbai

13" April, 2017

To,
The Principals of all the Affiliated College
Directors of the Institutes

Heads of the University Departments

Sir/Madam,

All of you are aware that as per the resolution of Academic Council of
University it is decided to start “On Screen Marking” (OSM), LE., ‘Online
Evaluation of Answersheets’ of all examinations of the University representing
each Faculty, from First Half 2017.

In this regard, University has decided to orient all the concerned
teachers of the University who have been examining and moderating
answersheets, to get acquainted with On Screen Marking software. This
training will be conducted during April 24 to 27, 2017 covering all the
concerned teachers (approx. 9500). Names of respective teachers at each of
the training locations are provided in Annexure-I. The Service Provider that will
be selected by University for evaluation process will conduct this training
which help us to bring transparency in evaluation process as also build and
enhance capacity of teachers within the University system.

Please note that the said training programme is part of Examination
Duty and hence all the principals are hereby directed to depute concerned
teachers in official capacity (‘on duty’) without any excuse. We solicit co-
orperation and support of one and all in strength reforms undertaken by the
University

Thanking you

Yours faithfully
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